
IN THE MATTER OF OPENING * BEFORE THE TEXAS 

OF MOLLUSCAN SHELLFISH  *DEPARTMENT OF STATE HEALTH SERVICES

HARVESTING AREA  * AUSTIN, TEXAS 

SHELLFISH ORDER NUMBER 1782 

Pursuant to Chapter 436, Texas Health and Safety Code, and rules promulgated thereunder in Title 25, Texas 

Administrative Code, Chapter 241, it is hereby ORDERED that TX 1 of Galveston Bay as designated on the 

map dated November 1, 2022, will be open to the harvesting of molluscan shellfish.  This order is effective at 

12:01 AM December 29, 2022 and remains in full force and effect until modified or rescinded by further written 

order. 

Issued on this 28th day of December 2022, in Austin, Travis County, Texas. 

Kevin D. Veal, Director 

Food and Drug Section 

Consumer Protection Division 

Texas Department of State Health Services 

The following information was provided to ISSC: 

Phone:    804-330-6380 Email:       issc@issc.org Website:  www.issc.org

__________________________________________ 
Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference 

4801 Hermitage Road, Suite 102 

Richmond, VA 23227 


